Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2019 10:07 AM
To: ‘Scott Baber'

Cc: Lori K. Marquez; Stephanie Swanson
Subject: RE: Produced Water Spill

All,

The NMOCD tracking number for this release is 1RP-5576.

Note: Please submit documentation with the characterization/remediation report that explains how the release volume
was estimated and in the future submit the estimates with the initial C-141 notification.

Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Scott Baber <scott@baberenvironmental.com>

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 8:44 PM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>

Cc: Lori K. Marquez <LMarquez@barr.com>; Stephanie Swanson <stephanie@3bearllc.com>
Subject: [EXT] Produced Water Spill

OXY is the operator of the produced water pipeline that was breached by 3Bear Field Services, LLC on June 15, 2019 at
approximately 2:30 PM. Approximately 100 barrels of produced water were released and subsequently cleaned up.

This spill may have been reported by OXY; however in an abundance of caution 3Bear is reporting via the attached C-
141.

The BLM and SLO will be notified as necessary.
Thank you,

R. Scott Baber

Environmental Compliance Manager

4205 Crystal Springs Road, Moore, OK 73160
Scott@BaberEnvironmental.com

Cell: 405-659-8115
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